
St Marie’s Catholic Primary School 

‘Walking, hand in hand with Jesus’ 

 Newsletter 7.3.2023 

St Marie’s whole school attendance 94.2% 

Well done St Marie’s! 

Lent 

Lent is upon us, the season where we are invited to look at our lives and reflect on the many gifts we receive 
from God and to think about what we can do to help others. During lent the children will be raising money for 
CAFOD by donating £1 for a fun run. Letters will be distributed with the date and further information. 

 

World book day 2023 

World book day is another big success for St Marie's. All of our children looked fantastic, what an amazing 

effort made by all. The children completed special world book day activities, reading and having lots of fun.  

               

Extra curricular activities 

We have lots of clubs going on at St Marie’s. The children are really enjoying football, sewing club, science 
club, phonics club to name but a few. A big thank you to our ex-pupil Reece Bin Muda who is running two 
really successful football clubs for our infants and juniors. 

Day Lunchtime Afterschool 

  
Monday  

  Football EYFS/ KS1  
Reece Bin Muda  

  
Tuesday  

  

  
Reading Eggs Club LKS2  

Mrs Harkin  

Sewing Club with Year 5  
Miss Gaskell  

  
Netball KS2  
Mrs Smith   

  
Wednesday  

  
Phonics club   

KS1  
Mrs Wignall  

  

 Exercise/Fitness club Y5/6  
Miss Armstrong  

  
KS1 Science Club  

Mrs McKenzie  

  
Thursday  

Reading club KS1  
Miss Price  

Dodgeball/futsal  
Active future  

  
LFC Chris Football Club LKS2  

  
Football KS2  

Reece Bin Muda  



  
Lego Therapy Club REC miss Kirby  

  
Friday  

TT Rockstars Y4 Mrs Smith  
  
  

  
  

 
Bagels and Snacks 

We are supporting our children with a healthy start to the day by offering them a bagel as they enter 

school. Children are permitted to bring in a cereal bar or a piece of fruit and a bottle of water for school if 

they wish. No other drinks are permitted, for example high energy drinks like bottles of Prime are not 

allowed in school. Thank you for your cooperation.  

Safety on the yard 

For the safety of all of our children and staff could you ensure your child pushes their bike or scooter 

around to the bike sheds. No children should be riding as there are too many people and we want to avoid 

any accidents. Also a reminder there are no dogs permitted on school grounds. 

 

Easter Eggstravaganza 

The children in Nursery up to Year two are invited to create an Easter Bonnet to be in with a chance of winning 
and Easter Egg for best bonnet per class. The parade will be on Thursday 6th April so you will need bonnets in 
for that day.  
The pupils in juniors are invited to create an eggy scene to be in with a chance of winning an Easter Egg for the 
best eggy scene per class. The eggy scenes will be displayed in the hall. 
All eggy scenes must be brought in to school by Monday 3rd April 2023. Scenes will be voted for by staff. 
 
Easter Disco 
 
Children will also have a class disco on Thursday 6th April with refreshments available to buy at £2 per child. 
Children are permitted to wear their own clothes. 
 

Twitter 

Take a look at our twitter feed @StMariesKirkby to keep updated on school events, what is happening 

during the school day and most importantly to celebrate our Star of the Week winners each week.  

Important dates coming up 

• Red nose day Friday 17th March – Own clothes day- £1 donation.  

• CAFOD fun run 23rd March P.E kit and £1 donation to charity. 

• INSET day 24th March – CHILDREN DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL. 

• All Eggy scenes in by Monday 3rd April 

• Easter bonnet parade, Easter disco and own clothes day 6th April 

 To all of our St Marie’s Families Happy Mothers Day for Sunday 19th March. Enjoy your day! 


